
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24-29, 2020 

Dear Torontonians and visitors,  

It is an honour to welcome you to the Toronto presentation of Shen Yun!  

 

Across our city and in our neighbourhoods, we are privileged to be able to fully enjoy the values                  

of a society modeled on openness and freedom. We recognize the importance of the same               

principles of Falun Dafa; truthfulness, compassion and tolerance. 

 

Canada has played host to this global event for years, and Shen Yun has been enjoyed by                 

millions of spectators. As in previous years, we are proud to have the opportunity to feature their                 

talent in Toronto; one of nine cities in Canada to play host for this remarkable experience. 

 

I would like to sincerely thank the performers, the organizing team and all of the volunteers                

involved in creating this spectacular performance.  

 

 


